
March 2017

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Residents Can Expect Construction 
Activities Saturday, March 4 
On Saturday, March 4, from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m., crews will be constructing 
temporary access roads along San Elijo Avenue in Cardiff-by-the-Sea, just 
north of the lagoon, and near Harbaugh Trails in Solana Beach as part of 
the San Elijo Lagoon Double Track Project.

Nearby residents can expect intermittent daytime noise, traffic control,  
and delays. Crews will work to minimize noise and other impacts to  
nearby residents and businesses. Your patience during construction  
is appreciated.

What You Can Expect During Construction  
REDUCED LANE WIDTHS CONSTRUCTION EQUIPMENT

TRAIN HORN 
RULES

Federal regulations (49 CFR Part 222) require 
train conductors to sound the horn when 
approaching an active construction site, even 
in a quiet zone. Train horns serve as a warning 
system to ensure the safety of railroad workers. 
More information and rules governing the use of 
train horns can be found on the Federal Railroad 
Administration’s website at www.fra.dot.gov. 



Follow us 
@BuildNCC | @SDCaltrans

Sign up for updates at 
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC

Text BuildNCC to 313131 
to receive construction alerts 

Like us at 
SANDAGregion | CaltransDistrict11

Call (844) NCC-0050

Email us at 
BuildNCC@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

About the San Elijo Lagoon Double Track Project
The San Elijo Lagoon Double Track Project is a $72.8 million 
project that will add 1.5 miles of new double track from Cardiff-by-
the-Sea to the southern border of the San Elijo Lagoon, replace 
the wooden trestle bridge over the San Elijo Lagoon with a modern 
concrete bridge, construct a new pedestrian undercrossing at 
the south end of the lagoon, and improve the signal and grade 
crossing at Chesterfield Drive. This project is part of Build NCC 
and will take approximately two years to complete.

Si desea obtener información en español por favor comuníquese al 
(619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this 
document is available in alternate formats by contacting the SANDAG 
ADA Coordinator, the Director of Administration, at 
(619) 699-1900 or (619) 699 -1904(TTY).

Rendering of future rail bridge


